
 
May 13, 2025 City Council Meeting 

 
Title 
Population and School Enrollment Projections for the City of Harrisonburg--Zach Jackson, 
Weldon Cooper Center for Public Service 
 
Summary 
City Staff entered into a contract with the University of Virginia’s Weldon Cooper Center for Public 
Service in August of 2024 to conduct a comprehensive study of the City’s population and school 
enrollment trends as well as to develop projections for future growth. This presentation will 
communicate the findings of the team’s research. This item is informational only and requires no 
action. 
 
Attachments  

1. WCCPS Presentation for the City of Harrisonburg 


